
CITY OF CHEYENNE 
PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES 

February 3, 2024 
6:00 P.M. 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Bob Mathia, Boyd Wiggam, Lonnie Olson, Tony Laird (online), Darrell Hibbens, 
Amy Hernandez, Megan Connor (Online)

MEMBERS ABSENT: 

CITY STAFF PRESENT: Connor White, Planner II, Athen Mores, Planner I, Brandon Gilchrist, Planner I, 
Charles Bloom, Planning and Development Director, Seth Lloyd, Senior Planner, Jeanie Shrednik, 
Landscaping 

OTHERS PRESENT: Ana Layubom, Jennifer Pinter, Ms. Hejemenik 

ITEM 1: CALL MEETING TO ORDER/ ROLL CALL 

Roll Call was done by Connor White, with all members present, and 2 online. 

ITEM 2: APPROVAL OF AGENDA AND MINUTES 

A motion for the set of minutes from the previous two meetings was made by Mr. Olson. Mr. Wiggam 
second the motion and The Motion passed will all members voting yes. 
Mr. Olsen mentioned a spelling error in the last name member. This error will be corrected 

ITEM 3: DISCLOSURES 

ITEM 4: 

ITEM A: 

PLANNING PROJECTS 

Parks and Recreation Master Plan 

Memo 

Case Planner: Jeanie Anderson-Shrednik, Greenway and Parks Planner 

Consultant: Design Workshop 

Ms. Shrednik approached the podium and explained that the parks and master plan of 

2025 has been worked on and a rough draft is available, This is a 10 year plan. 

Ms. Hejemenikc gave a presentation on the parks system master plan explaining the 

purpose and the long-term vision for the community needs and desires. 

Ms. Laybourn continued the presentation stating how the plan creates quality of life, 

recreation, focus and an overall vision. Her main key points were vision, themes, goals, 

strategies, and action items. She then spoke about how they will attack these 5 themes, 

19 goals, 79 strategies, and 71 action items. 

Community values and natural resources were mentioned as important goals. Also to 

enhance open space, promote stewardship, and lastly optimize everyday maintenance 

practices. 

* Minutes are meant to provide a brief summary of the meeting's action items, discussions, and decisions made. For more detailed
information, please request a recording from the Planning & Development Staff.








